Sent: 27/03/2019 9:44:42 AM

Subject: RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road Brookvale
Attachments: IMG-20190317-WA0002.jpg;
Hi,

Below is an image of a wallaby from 80 metres away from the proposed development.
Submissions would not allow documents to be attached.

Wallabies were not included in the flora and fauna assessment.
The officer is Claire Ryan.
Regards.

Sam Brown
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